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 From our Pastor 

 

When I arrived in Rome as a lay student in 1999, one of the first priests I met was a Savoyard named Franck 

Quoëx (1967-2007).  I still believe that he has to be one of the most elegant and gentlemanly clerics I have 

ever met in my life, and he was very kind to me as I struggled in my first steps to speak Italian and French.  This 

amazing priest was a living repository of the Church’s liturgical tradition.  He had an encyclopedic mind for 

how to carry off the complicated ceremonies with bishops and the Pope in what we now call the Extraordi-

nary Form of the Roman Rite.  As a Master of Ceremonies, he was always calm and flawless in assisting large 

numbers of clerics to learn how to serve these ceremonies.  I served under him several times, and got to 

know him, not only as a ceremoniere, but as a deeply pious priest. 

 

Quoëx introduced me to a great love of the specifically Roman character of our Catholic faith.  Our liturgy has 

grown out of the use common to the basilicas, the main churches of Rome, and has characteristics that are not only ancient, but deeply 

tied into the way that the Roman people exercised their Catholic faith.  This incredible priest taught us how to do things as the Ro-

mans do, with precision and beauty, not as theater, but as an expression of a deeply felt love for the sacred.  In an age in which church-

es had become iconoclastic and the vestments and vessels were ignoble and cheap, he taught many young men in Rome how to appre-

ciate the clean austerity of the Italian Renaissance.  He revived a type of vestment associated with St Philip Neri and Charles Borromeo, 

reminiscent of Renaissance Rome, as well a consistent liturgical aesthetic that incarnated that spirit.  Many of the vestments we wear 

here are from that revived Roman tradition, not because they are old, but because they call to mind the glories of the Roman Catholic 

Reformation.  In the 16th century, as is our own, the faith had grown cold with clerical laziness, heretical novelty and rank sensuality.  

The saints of that age show us much wisdom today in how they centered their lives around the Eucharist and divine worship, and cele-

brated in art and music the best of the human spirit and the glories of Catholic faith and Roman civilization. 

 

The good Abbé taught me a lot in life, but he taught me more in his death.  In 2006, he contracted pancreatic cancer.  For nine months, 

he was a living image of Christ crucified, and never lost his quiet joy, his absolute dedication to the Roman liturgy, and prayed his way 

into eternity.  At the age of 39, on the Feast of the Holy Name, this holy priest had a holy death.  And his legacy has lived on in so many 

of us who studied under him in Rome as a model for how to be a gentleman and a priest of Jesus Christ.  He once wrote: “The Mass is 

the Sun of our lives and our treasure. We love it due to the fact that it is substantially and principally of the Lord's institution. But we 

love it also as the Church, to which Jesus entrusted its celebration, has transmitted it to us down through the centuries by means of 

the various liturgical traditions. Because the prayers and rites developed through the centuries in order to explain and manifest before 

the eyes of the entire Church the unfathomable riches of the essential rite bequeathed by the Lord. ... We cannot in any way forswear 

a heritage slowly built by the faith of our fathers, their burning devotion, and the theological reflection around the sacrament of the 

Passion of the Lord. In contact with the Mass . . . in which we also contemplate the purest masterpiece of Western Civilization, hierar-

chical as well as sacral -- our souls lift up and our hearts expand, while our minds taste the most authentic Eucharistic doctrine. This is 

why we wish to understand and love, at all times more . . . our treasure, and we will not cease to defend and advance it.”   
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 Prince of Peace Community Calendar             

sunday, 14 may 
fifth sunday of easter (OF year A) 

fourth sunday after easter (EF) 

monday, 15 may 
st isidore (OF) 

st john baptist de la salle (EF) 

tuesday, 16 may 
easter weekday (OF) 

st ubald (EF) 

 8a Mass Kathie Martin-L (FCS) 

10a Vera & John Protano+(FCS) 

12n EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS) 

 6p Mass Patricia Robb+(FCS) 

 7a Mass Fidelino Caganap, Sr+(FCS) 

12p EF Mass Patricia Robb+(FCS) 

 7p Novena 

 7a Mass Julio Valdes & Maria Gomez-L (FCS) 

12p EF Mass William Durrell+(FCS)  

wednesday, 17 may 
easter weekday (OF) 

st paschal baylon (EF) 

thursday, 18 may 
st john I (OF) 

st venantius (EF)  

friday, 19 may 
easter weekday (OF) 

st peter celestine (EF) 

 8.30a Mass Janet Tomlinson DeGrouchy+(FCS) 

 12p EF Mass Lisa Norton-L (FCS) 

  5p Confessions (FCS)  

 7a Mass Kathy Cook+(FRT) 

12p EF Mass Brian Sadowski-L (FCS)  

 7a Mass Carol Seay+(FRT) 

12p EF Mass Ryan Barnett-L (FRT) 

saturday, 20 may 
st bernardine of siena (OF & EF) 

 

sunday, 21 may 
sixth sunday of easter (OF year A

fifth sunday after easter (EF) prayer requests  
All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Lee Heap, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gun-

nells, Parker Longbottom, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim 

Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, 

Kevin Stainton, Doris Pratt, Ron Schichtel, 

Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Helen Pihokker, 

Kevin McGavin, Bonita Love, Helen Schwartz, 

Joan Rohaley, Ed Smith, Jackie Andrejack, Mike 

McGrady, June Monaghan, Beverly Ryan, Lois 

Smith, Bryan Warga, Leslie Ziminsky, Gerri 

Hillis, Juliet Emanuel, Shannon Harkins, Ed 

Meister, John Warga, and Karen Buckner.   

*We will leave names on the prayer list for 
two weeks; if you would like to keep your 
name or the name of a loved one on the list, 
please contact the Parish Office.  

 8a EF Mass Ine Dinh+(FRT) 

3.30p Confessions (FCS, FRT) 

 5p Mass Elizabeth Murphy+(FCS) 

 8a Mass Norman Myers+(FCS) 

10a Mass Vera & John Protano+(FRT) 

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish(FRT) 

 6p Mass Kathy Cook+(FCS) 



 Happenings & Needs 

 

The Carolina Catholic Choral & Orchestra will sing Mo-

zart’s Piccolomini Mass in A in a Solemn High Mass in the 

Extraordinary Form at St. Ann’s in Charlotte on Thursday, 

25 May, at 7pm. (Masses are open to the public at no cost) 

For more information, please visit  

http://carolinacatholicchorale.com/ 

Our Guild of St. Thomas Aquinas seeks adorers for the 

following hours in need (*urgent needs): 

Monday 9a* 

Tuesday 8a & 6p 

Wednesday 2a*  

Thursday 1p* & 8p 

Friday 9a*, 4p & 6p* 

Saturday 8p* and 10p 

Sunday 8a* & 9a 

Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or  

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org with questions. 

Parents desiring Baptism for their children must attend a 

Baptism Class. The next class is offered on Tuesday, 13 

June, at 6.30p in Croghan Hall Conference Room. Contact 

Gus Suarez 864.420.0497 to register. 

A marriage can never be too good! Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter is designed to deepen and enrich the joys a cou-

ple share together, whether they have been married for 

only a short time, or for many years. Sign up early for an 

upcoming weekend getaway: 

23-25 June in Chapel Hill 

7-9 July in Greenville (St. Mary’s) 

or 13-15 October in Myrtle Beach  

Learn more at scmarriagematters.org. Call 803.810.9602 or 

email applications@scmarriagematters.org to apply.  

CD’S are available in the narthex and cost $4 each 

or 3 for $10. Please put money in black box beside 

CD holder. 

suggested title: Light into Darkness 

Patrick Lencioni is the founder of The 

Table Group and the author of 10 

books which have sold over 4 million 

copies and been translated into more 

than 25 languages. Additionally, The 

Wall Street Journal called him one of the most 

sought after business speakers in America. In this 

talk given at the FOCUS National Conference, Pat-

rick provides a hopeful yet cautionary lesson about 

the dangers of living a partially Christian life.  

 

 A recollection is a two hour silent retreat whose 

purpose is to help lay men and women sanctify their 

ordinary life in and through their work, family and 

recreational activities. The evening consists of a 

meditation by a priest familiar with the Spirit of the 

Prelature Opus Dei, a talk on living the Christian 

virtues, with time for spiritual reading, and an exami-

nation of conscience in front of the Blessed Sacra-

ment. There is also the opportunity for the Sacra-

ment of Confession. The evening closes with an op-

tional time for fellowship, light snacks, and refresh-

ments. 

For Men: Evening of Recollection, Thursday, 18 

May, 7-9p. 
For Women: Morning of Recollection, Saturday, 

20 May, 9-11a.  

There will be an 11-day pilgrimage to Ireland, 18-28 

September, 2017, with Fr Peter Sousa, CSsR and 

the Legion of Mary. The cost is $3,495 all –inclusive 

from Myrtle Beach. For more information contact 
Marcel Dub  at dubemj48@gmail.com or 

843.741.0120.  

Your generosity in donations to our foster closet has been 

so overwhelming that our small storage unit is now over-

flowing!! Our needs now are not for more items, but for 

storage for these items: shelves, clear bins, as well as diapers 

and lovies or blankets. If you are interested in helping us 

expand our ministry and find a larger space, consider a regu-

lar monthly donation to assist with the cost of a larger facili-

ty. More details are available on our website. For more in-

formation contact us at 

 fostercloset@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

http://carolinacatholicchorale.com/
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:scmarriagematters.org
mailto:applications@scmarriagematters.org
mailto:dubemj48@gmail.com
mailto:fostercloset@princeofpeacetaylors.org.


We’re thrilled you’re part of our parish family: 

Derek & Erika Lucero and Family; Benjamin & Alisha 

Prisland and Family; Eli & Jennifer Campos.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Prayer Shawl ministry needs yarn donations. 

The ministry provides shawls and lap quilts to ill or 

injured parishioners and the community. for more 

information call Jeanette Kripinski at 864.801.3078. 

We are seeking a full time Pastoral Associate of Youth Min-

istry. Qualified candidates should submit their resume to:  

stephanie.lasitter@princeofpeacetaylors.org. Learn more 

here: http://wp.me/p7abtE-1en   

 Happenings & Needs  

art camp is available either 12-16 June or 19-23 June 

for students entering K5-8th grade with Marilyn Al-

ber. Classes are 2 hours daily (Monday-Friday) and 

include demonstrations along with individual instruc-

tion on different media, including pencil, charcoal, pas-

tels, watercolor and acrylics. Fees are $160 for a 

week. Materials are provided. Classes will be on cam-

pus in the PAC-Art Room. Deadline for registration is 

Monday, 29 May. Forms are available at the school 

office. Questions? Contact mmalber@att.net. 
 

dribble for destiny is 10-13 July for ages 6-13. 

Camp includes ball dribbling, passing, shooting, ball 

handling, contests, daily devotions, videos, snacks and 

full court play. An awards ceremony is 13 July at 11a. 

Cost is $95 and includes a t-shirt or ball. Registration 

forms are in the parish office and on the website.  
 

vacation bible school is 23-28 July with Totus Tuus 

from the Diocese of Charlotte.  

 Grade school program runs Monday-Friday, 9a-

2:30p (students bring bag lunches from home)   

 Junior and Senior High School program runs 

from  Sunday to Thursday, 7-9p.  
 

Cost is $20 per child, with a family maximum cost of 

$40. All registration forms are due no later than 9 

June. Call Maria Barontini at 864.331.3919 for forms 

and additional information. 
 

free basketball clinic Basketball Clinic is for rising 

K-5-8th grade boys and girls. Prince of Peace Church 

League Coaches will be offering free basketball clinics 

(open to all levels) for any child interested in Church 

league basketball in the Fall or anyone who just wants 

to be introduced to basketball. The clinics will start 

Tuesday, 18 July, in the PAC from 5.30-6.30p for ris-
ing K-5-3rd graders and on Thursday, 20 July, 5.30-

6.30p for rising 4th-8th graders. The clinics will con-

tinue on Tuesdays, 1, 8, & 15 august and Thursdays, 

27 July, 3 & 10 August. 

Practice will begin Monday, 31 July from 7-9p. Games 

will start after Labor Day, 11 Sept and run through 

mid-November. For more information contact Johan-

na Best at 1998best@gmail.com. 

envelopes # 424 $18,979 

loose cash $5,751 

electronic deposits # 62 $4,569 

total for 23 april $29,299 

weekly budget needed $25,000 

surplus/(shortfall) $4,299 

  

donations to Society of St. Vincent de Paul $1,736 

Spring is here and the weather is finally getting 

warmer. Celebrate by wearing a Prince of Peace t-

shirt. We have a few orders waiting to be picked 

up! Suggested donation for a shirt: $8! New orders 

are available by contacting Angela at 864.331.3903 

or angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

Birthright of Greenville will provide a baby bottle 

for each family to take home.  We ask that you 

place donations inside the bottle and return it on 

Father’s Day, 18 June.  Your donation will help pro-

vide loving support and practical assistance to 

women facing unexpected pregnancies.  Helping 

the mom saves the baby! 

mailto:mmalber@charter.net
mailto:1998best@gmail.com
mailto:angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org


 Contacts & Resources 

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

*see Deacon about annulments 

Chris Bourne Director of Administration & Finance 864.331.3908 businessmanager@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*see Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill 

Mark Pulley Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Angela Calabro Director of Catechesis & Evangelization 864.331.3903 angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Maria Barontini 
Pastoral Associate for Children’s Cat-

echesis 
864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*see Maria B. about first confession and first communion 

Stephanie Lasitter 
Pastoral Associate for Youth Ministry & 

Family Life 
864.331.3905 stephanie.lasitter@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*see Stephanie about confirmation and marriage prep (call at least 6 months in advanced of proposed wedding date) 

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Elizabeth Eger Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.eger@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Lisa Buss Spiritual Direction  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Dr. Michael Pennell Principal  michael.pennell@popcatholicschool.org 

Jennifer Simpson Office Manager  jennifer.simpson@popcatholicschool.org 

Basketball (all ages) Brandon Calhoun 864.423.6600  

Boy Scouts Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541  

Columbiettes Michelle Zimmerman 864.354.7321  

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

St Vincent de Paul Financial & Food Assistance 864.331.3937  

Holy Family Society Foster Families  fostercloset@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Knights of Columbus John Olson 864.354.5680  

Natural Family Planning Gus & Andrea Suarez 864.234.7415  

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com 

Sick & Homebound Mark Thompson 864.630.0606  

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554  

Lucis Via Young Adults (18-39)  lvgreenville@gmail.com 

Bulletin Maria Rauch  bulletinsubmissions@princeofpeacetaylors.org 


